
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Thursday, February 3, 2022 8:19 AM 
'Frank Campoamor' 

Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/3/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01012-2022 

Subject: RE: Environmental Utilities, LLC - Docket No. 20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Campoamors 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 

and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Frank Campoamor <frankcampoamor@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 1:27 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Environmental Utilities, LLC - Docket No. 20200226-SU 

We have been coming to Little Gasparilla Island since 1977 and have owned a home on the island 
continuously since 1981. We have seen a steady decline in gulf and bay water quality. While there 
are certainly more than one factor causing this, it is pretty clear that the discharge from septic tanks is 
a contributing factor to poor water quality. Allowing installation of the wastewater system on Little 
Gasparilla Island will be a benefit to the waters surrounding the island and we are for granting of the 
wastewater certificate. 

Frank Campoamor 
Jose Campoamor 
Paul Campoamor 
9118 Grand Avenue 
Little Gasparilla Island 
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